
 
Dear Surgical patient, 
 
Dr. Bahk has recommended the use of a cold therapy unit for your upcoming surgical 
procedure. THIS DEVICE IS NOT MANDATORY FOR YOUR UPCOMING SX. 
 
Cold Therapy Unit  
 

   
 
Treatment Plan: 
Cold therapy is beneficial post surgically to relieve pain and swelling after surgery.  It 
maintains a temperature of 40 degrees to provide a safe temperature to apply continuous 
ice therapy.  A standard gel pack or ice pack tends to be too cold for long term use and 
can cause the bandages to get wet.  Dr.Bahk has seen positive results post surgery, as 
well as positive feedback from former patients that have benefited from this product. 
 
Please be advised that: 
The Cold therapy unit will be delivered to you the day before surgery or on the day of 
surgery. Team Surgical will have a representative from their company meet you at your 
home or at surgery check in time to in-service you on the equipment.  If you receive the 
unit the day before surgery, please remember to hand carry the thermal pad to your 
surgery.  This needs to be given to the hospital or surgery center at the time of check in, 
so that it can be given to the physician and then set up for you at the end of your surgical 
procedure.   
 
Insurance Notes: 
Team surgical will call you to discuss payment options for these products.  Typically 
these devices are covered by all insurance companies except for HMO and Medicare.  A 
cash rate has been arranged for all of Dr. Bahk patients if you do not have insurance 
coverage.  If you do not hear from a representative prior to your surgery, please follow up 
with the phone number listed below to make sure that everything has been cleared 
through your insurance. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Adam Chavez,   Cell #661-644-4302 
   


